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The regular meeting of CANDO was called to order at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, July 20, 2021.
The meeting was conducted by Zoom video-conference. The Chair and Secretary-Treasurer
were present.

The agenda and minutes of the June meeting were approved unanimously.

Councilor Stapleton gave a report on her and Council’s activities and answered questions.
Among other things, she reported on the progress of the Salem Public Library’s “equity lens”
development, the progress of the Our Salem Zoning Subcommittee (extended innings), and
the proposed Winter/Union streets Saturday Market-related closures.

Michael Livingston reported on the progress of the Portland Loo project.  For details, see the
updated blog post here.

Michael Livingston’s motions to authorize Michael Livingston to represent CANDO on the
Historic Landmark Commission’s Historic Compliance Advisory Committee and to comment
on behalf of CANDO in Historic Design Review cases passed unanimously.

There being no further business before the board, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:41.

https://portlandloo.com/
https://youcandosalem.blogspot.com/2015/09/toilets-and-panhandling.html

